
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Follow @BrundallPrimary 

 

I hope you have a look at our website every week.  It shows how we are putting ‘Achievement and Creativity for 

All’ into practice every day.  The most recent updates show the Year 5 settling into their residential trip (thank 

you Mrs Sutton, Mrs O’Regan and Mrs Forder, for making this possible!), the many Sporting events over the 

past five days (inside and outside the school), information on our current vocabulary focus and how the Penguin 

class turned a visit to fix a leaky radiator into an impromptu maths lesson. 
 

The website also has our ‘awards’ at the bottom of the page.  Some we have earned-like the Eco award.  Others 

we are ‘working towards’- like the Equalities Award and the Dyslexia award.  These are not intended to say that 

we do these areas of education perfectly; they show that we as a school are committed to learning and for 

staff as a community to be engaged with thinking about how we become more dyslexia-friendly, more aware of 

issues around equalities and how we can ensure fairness at Brundall.  They show we are on the journey… 
 

The website also contains testimonials, like this most recently from a parent after a sporting event this week: 
 

Could you please pass on my thanks to Mrs Brown, for another fab morning at the UEA today. Just to let her 
know us parents really do appreciate all the hard work & effort that she puts in to these sporting events. 
 

I still remember Mrs Brown spotting something special in (my child) in reception, and she always pushed him to 
participate in all sporting events...it was Mrs Brown who recognised his potential. He now lives for sport & hopes 
to eventually get a job in sport as his future career.  
 

I do feel that encouragement from primary schools in sporting events is really important... 
 

We also received a call from a parent of a former child at the school saying they now had a University place, 

including a scholarship for Saxophone, and that the saxophone playing had begun here at Brundall Primary. It’s 

lovely to hear how the opportunities available have led children to be able to engage at a deeper and deeper 

level with learning long after they have left the school. 
 

Next week, the Governors will meet to set the budget for the year ahead, and it is our Parent’s evenings.  I 

hope you use this opportunity to speak with your child’s teacher(s) and continue the partnership between home 

and school that is so vital to your child’s education. 
 

R. Stuart-Sheppard 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The cost of a school meal will be increasing to 

£2.30 on 22nd April 2019. 
 

Meals should be booked and paid for using our 

ParentPay site. 

Thank you. 
 

Non-School Uniform Day 

on Friday 29th March. 
 

To raise money to improve survival rates and the quality 

of survival in young cancer patients. Children with Cancer 

UK are also searching for ways to prevent cancer in the 

future. 
 

Suggested donation £1.00. 
 

For more information go to 

 www.childrenwithcancer.org.uk 

 

  



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Parents Evening   25th & 26th March 2019 

Non-School Uniform Day   29th March 2019 

Easter  Holidays   8 thð22nd April (inc) 

Jumble Sale (3.30pm –Hall) 25th April 2019 

Bitterns – Cathedral Trip  29th April 2019 

May Day    6 th  May 2019  

SATS Week begins  13th May 2019 

Half Term    27 thð31 st  May (inc) 

Toucans – Cromer Trip  13th June 2019 

Staff Inset Day   27 th  June 2019  

Summer Term Ends   24 th  July 2019  

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Library Gang After School Sessions 
 

We will be holding these once a month from March to 

July to enable the children to share a book with their 

parents/carers. 
 

Pupils can only attend if their parents/carers are with 

them. 
 

First session is THURSDAY 21ST MARCH 

3.30PM-4.30PM 
 

Second is FRIDAY 26TH APRIL 3.30PM-4.30PM 

 

We are really looking forward to seeing you there!  

(Special bonus for Key Stage 2 parents who attend 

with children!) 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

     

Thank you to Miss Bond with her 

gardening team for the early 

shoots of growth appearing round 

the shed. 

 

Impromptu peer massage on the decking in 

the lovely spring sun. 

 

Drawing club is underway. 

Quad kids-a great event for our 

teams who put in effort and 

teamwork. 

 

 

 Cutting the ribbon on the new performance 

space/decking. Thank you Friends of 

Brundall! 

 

Thank you to our local police officers 

for making the time to speak to Year 5 

and 6 about on-line safety. Important 

and helpful. 

 

Improvised table tennis in action 

in the Bitterns. One of our star 

Raffle prizes! 

 

 

 

'What game are you playing?' 'It's 

called 'talking.' 

 

Thank you to the Open the Book team 

and the completely excellent David and 

Goliath this morning. Wow! Our first 

opportunity to teach 'The Harder They 

Come'. 

 

 


